
NEW START DATE
First day for Students will be

Wednesday, August 26th

First day for Staff will be
Monday, August 17th

First day for Preschool students is
Wednesday, September 2nd

Updated academic calendars are located at
https://www.paris.kyschools.us/

SCHOOL T IME CHANGES

SAFETY EXPECTATIONS

Social Distancing
Screening, School Exclusion & Contact Tracing
Personal Protective Equipment, including Cloth Face Masks
Sanitation, Environmental, and Industrial Factor
Temperature Checks conducted each day for all students and staff

At minimum, Paris Schools will follow the Kentucky Department for Public Health and the Kentucky
Department of Education safety expectations based upon the core measures to mitigate

transmission.
These include:

INSTRUCTION

EXTRACURRICULAR ACTIVIT IES

Students and families will have two options for this school year.

In-Person Learning - Every student, every day!
Paris Independent Schools are committed to opening our doors to in-person instruction each and every day. 
We do not intend to implement A/B schedules which would require students to attend on alternating days or

weeks. We also plan to avoid half-day schedules.

Virtual Learning - Greyhound Academy
Parents and students may choose the Paris Greyhound Academy as a learning-at-home option. Chromebooks

will be provided for students who choose in person and virtual learning

We will be contacting parents soon about whether they intend to send their students to school every day; OR
if they prefer a virtual/distance learning option with the Paris Greyhound Academy.

School will begin 15 minutes earlier
each day.

Paris Elementary: 
7:35 am - 2:50 pm

Paris Middle and Paris High School: 
8:15 am until 3:30 pm

PARIS INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS
Fall  Re-entry FAQ

https://www.paris.kyschools.us/

We are currently awaiting guidance from the KHSAA and KMEA regarding school sports, band,
and other extracurricular activities.

We will continue to follow these guidelines as they are updated. Coaches, Athletic Directors and
Principals will keep parents and students up to date. At this time, no determination has been

made about Fall activities from the KHSAA or KMEA.

Information accurate as of 7/10/2020, and subject to change as we recieve new guidance from the
Kentucky Department for Public Health and the Kentucky Department of Education.


